Subject: 2021/4981/P

| would like to object strongly to the proposals as the proposed construction of a wall will have a damaging impact
on the appearance of Christchurch Hill. Conservation area status is designed to preserve the overall look of the
streets within it. A high brick wall will significantly change the appearance of the street and reinforce the
separateness of the gated development from the rest of the community.
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